

Cir No.: STS/01/2025-26 01.04.2025 (Tuesday)

Dear Parent

Greetings and a warm welcome to the new academic session 2025-26!

As we begin another year of learning and discovery, we are excited to create an enriching and engaging environment for our students. This new session brings fresh opportunities, meaningful experiences, and a commitment to holistic development. We sincerely appreciate the unwavering support of our parents, whose collaboration is instrumental in shaping a nurturing and progressive learning space.

With a well-structured academic roadmap aligned with the NEP and NCF, we aim to develop essential skills such as scientific inquiry, innovation, logical reasoning, and effective communication. Our approach emphasises hands-on learning, critical thinking, and creativity to prepare students for future challenges. We encourage parents to actively engage in their child's educational journey—nurturing curiosity, maintaining open communication, and fostering a well-balanced routine. Stay updated and connected through the school portal for all important updates and insights into your child's progress.

Together, let's make this academic year one of growth, achievement, and success. With your continued support, we look forward to an inspiring and fulfilling year ahead!

Wishing all our students a joyful and rewarding learning experience!

Ms Meneka I. Singh (Principal)